
21st May, 1991.

Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

The Council now wishes to impress upon those involved, the serious 
position which the Province now finds itself in and asks that all parties get 
together, without delay, and proceed with these much needed discussions.

R. G. Lewis, B.Sc.fEcon.), I.P.FA. 
District Clerk and
Chief Executive

At a recent Council Meeting reference was made to the state of the 
current talks on the future government of Northern Ireland which, the Council 
feels, is the first real opportunity for peace in many years.

Mr. J. Alderdice,
Alliance Party of Northern Ireland, 
88 University Street,
BELFAST, BT7 1HE.
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